NET: Notice of opinion from the Board of Directors about the tender offer of NET shares
On 02 Jan 2020, Net Detergent Joint Stock Company announced Notice No. 01/ CV – HDQT.NET/ 2020 of opinion from the Board of Directors about the tender offer of NET shares as follows:
On 24 Dec 2019, Net Detergent Joint Stock Company received the registration profiles for tender offer upon shares of Net Detergent Joint Stock Company (Securities code: NET) from MASAN HPC Company Limited
Based on the regulations at Article 44, Decree No. 58/ 2012/ ND – CP dated 20 Jul 2019 by the Government on details and instructions for enforcement of some articles at the Securities Law and Law on adjustment, supplement for some articles at the Securities Law, Board of Directors of Net Detergent Joint Stock Company issued this opinion about the tender offer upon shares of Net Detergent Joint Stock Company (Securities code: NET) of MASAN HPC Company Limited, details as follows:
· Board of Directors requested MASAN HPC Company Limited to implementing the tender offer in accordance with the current Vietnamese laws; Board of Directors will cooperate according to requirements, the laws on tender offer with MASAN HPC Company Limited;
· Board of Directors also requested shareholders of Net Detergent Joint Stock Company to positively cooperate to continue developing the Company stably, steadily following the current main business line, operating effectively, ensuring for salary, incomes and jobs for labors;
· Board of Directors assigned the General Meeting of Shareholders of Net Detergent Joint Stock Company to direct the information disclosure (as above) in accordance with the current laws
